CITY OF
— (3EARHART

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 4/2/2025

Subject - Visitors - Melissa Eddy - Street Dance Permission Request

Synopsis: Melissa Eddy will be in attendance to request Council grant permission for the Street
Dance on Pacific Way this July 2025. She will provide details for this year’s proposed event and
answer any questions. The proposed day and time for the Street Dance to be held is Saturday,
July 5th from 7:30-10 p.m.

Recommended Motion: Staff recommends the Council motion to allow the 2025 Street Dance
to commence.

Legal Analysis: A special event liquor license application is not required as no alcohol is being
sold. A noise permit will be on file with Chief Gregory and the PD.

Financial Analysis: The City does have a state revenue share line item for Materials and
Celebrations. However, state funds have been reduced and the City still has not paid out
committed funds to all of the grant donation application recipients, who are first priority.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chad



